
DISTRICT 5 PRESENTS 

Why should I 
care about the  
AA Traditions? 

 

 

WHAT: Workshop on why the Traditions of Alcoholics 
Anonymous are important to our fellowship. 

§ Traditions 7-12 will be presented at this workshop. 

WHEN:   Saturday, September 21st @ 1:00 p.m. – 3:00 p.m. 

WHERE: Boise New Hope Church of the Nazarene 
 8585 W. Overland Road, Boise, ID 83709 
 (park & enter around back of church)  
WHY: The Twelve Traditions of A.A. resulted from a need for guidance in our 
growing organization. Co-founder Bill W. wrote them in the 1940s to address the 
various questions that arose among A.A. groups. These principles continue to provide 
A.A. groups with a framework for success. The Traditions provided guidelines (not 
rules) that would help A.A. groups then and in the future. They addressed relationships 
with the outside world and within Alcoholics Anonymous itself. A.A. groups continue 
to use The Twelve Traditions to strive toward that group ideal of unity so that the 
groups may continue to carry the hope to still-suffering alcoholics around the world. 


